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August 26, 2012

Dear 

Enclosed is the new 2012-14 Master in Teaching Program catalog for your reference.  We are excited to be able to offer the MiT program for next fall at our Tacoma campus in an evening/weekend format. Applications open Oct. 1, and there will be an early deadline of Jan. 31, 2012 (encouraged in order for students to receive as much financial aid as possible), and a final deadline of April 30, 2012.  For prospective students planning to enter fall 2013, we will run the program back on the Olympia campus in our traditional daytime format.
As always, we appreciate your help in encouraging more strong students to consider teaching as a career. Please refer students to our program website at www.evergreen.edu/mit for a calendar listing information workshops, for a email link to me for advising appointments, for video-clips on alumni experiences, and much more. I prefer to see potential applicants at least a year in advance to assist them with understanding the content knowledge needed for endorsement areas, how to prepare for the entrance tests, how to gain experience in public school classrooms and to answer any questions they have about the field or application process.

I am also available to you as a resource about teacher certification in Washington as the college’s certification officer. Feel free to contact me with general or program specific questions.

Help someone become a teacher and change lives!

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director Teacher Education Programs
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar 2 E 3135


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 
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